
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 
 

 

Please take notice that the Corporation of the Township of Tay will 
hold a Special Council meeting pursuant to the Municipal Act, 2001 on 

April 13, 2022 
Immediately following the regularly scheduled 

Operational Services Committee Meeting at 1:30 p.m.  

 
To receive and review a report from the Chief Administrative Officer 

regarding Changes to Organizational Structure, and other matters.  
 
Further, due to the COVID-19 pandemic Council will be meeting 

remotely by video conference. Members of the public wishing to 
observe the portions of the meetings open to the public may do so by 

viewing the video conference online or by listening by telephone call-

in. For details on how to view the video conference meeting or listen to 
the meeting by telephone visit https://www.tay.ca/meetings. 
 

The Special Council Meeting agenda will be available online at tay.ca 
on Monday, April 11, 2022. 

 
Dated: April 6, 2022 
       

Cyndi Bonneville, Clerk 

The Corporation of the Township of Tay 

450 Park Street 
P.O. Box 100 

Victoria Harbour, ON 

L0K 2A0 
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